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Friday 2nd February NSPCC Number Day Monday 5th February  Young Voices 
Friday 9th February 
9am 

Young Voices choir to perform 
in Celebration Assembly 

Friday 9th February Break-up for half term 

Monday 19th February   Start of term Thursday 7th March World Book Day 
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On Tuesday Year 4 wrapped up warm and walked to Droylsden Library, crunching 

through the freshly laid snow!  When each class arrived, the librarian, Lisa, talked 

to the children about where to find different types of books and how they could 

use the library.  She had selected a range of books by authors she thought the 

children would be interested in and sparked lots of discussions about our favourite 

books! Then the children had the opportunity to choose a book to take home if 

they had brought their library card. They issued the books themselves with Lisa's 

help. Year 4 were, once again, great ambassadors for Aldwyn showing enthusiasm, 

great manners, and behaviour on our trip.  

 Well done Year 4! 

Please can we remind parents and carers that the school car park is not for the use by 

parents between 8am and 4pm. During these times the car park is for the use of staff 

from both Hawthorns and Aldwyn, Hawthorns School Transport vehicles, and parents of 

children who have a Blue Badge and have been authorised to park on site by Mr. Beaty. 

We also ask that you park respectfully within the local area, giving consideration 

towards the residents near to school and not blocking their access to or out of their 

properties. 

Thank You for your support in this matter. 



 

 

 

 

 Year 6 Prom 

 

  

On Friday 2nd February we will be taking part in the NSPCC Number Day. Pupils and Staff are invited to take up the 

challenge on the day to Dress up for Digits or to dress as their TT Rockstars Avatar. 

Dress for digits could be a favourite sports top or cap, or even a onesie that contains numerals or other maths 
related items. Or why not get more creative and design a unique t-shirt, hat or even become a human-sized 
calculator or dice! 

We have a JustGiving page set up for the event for families who are in a position to make a donation towards 
the important work of the NSPCC: NSPCC JustGiving 

 

On Thursday 18th January the year 6 dodgeball team ventured 

to Laurus High School for the Tameside School Games 

dodgeball competition.  

The team played absolutely fantastically. The teamwork was 

incredible, and every member played a vital part. Ralphie's 

speed won the middle ball making his quick start unstoppable. 

Jaxon made some incredible catches. The whole team were 

fantastic. The team topped their group losing only 1 game.  

We wish them the best of luck at the semi-final next week.   

Chinese New Year 

Celebrations for Chinese New 

Year will begin on Saturday 

10th February this year. To 

mark the celebration, Mrs. 

Phillips will be creating a 

special Chinese New Year  

School dinner on Thursday 8th February. If your child is in 

Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and usually has a packed 

lunch but would like the special dinner, please tell your 

child’s class teacher. For Junior children who have a 

packed lunch a school meal for the day can be ordered 

on ParentPay by Friday 2nd February. 

 

A group of Year 6 parents are working together to host a 

prom for the Year 6 pupils. The prom will be held on 

Friday 19th July 6:30pm to 9:30pm at Aldwinians Rugby 

Club. Please contact aldwynprom@gmail.com for further 

information. 

 

This event is not run or managed by school; all enquiries 

must be made through the email address above. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/aldwyn-primary-school-1705598009610


 

 

 

 

 
 

The Birthday Message 
 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 

Ariana Olly  Lorenz Joshua 
Harley Alfie Koven Edie-May 
George Mrs Sharrock Mrs Kennedy  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Ella  Oscar Alivia Hunter George Harry 
Mason Elsie Santi Grady Harrison Miller 
Rose Thomas James Jaxon Noel Charlotte 
Jamie Zac Olly Aradhana Belle Sasha 
Isaac Emily Thomas  Isaac Maisie Violet 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


